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As a taxpayer I want my doctor to be the one to prescribe my medications not a 

private equity firm. It has come to the point that we are paying more for medication 

because of the for profit attitude the private equity firms have adopted. Medication 

should not be out of reach for folks that need it. 

 

Thank you 

Raudel Perezchica 
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